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Jesus and the woman at 
the well.   Jesus asks her 

to give him a drink.
She is a Samaritan

and she is surprised 
because Jews did not 

speak to people who are 
Samaritans.
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   First Reading: Exodus17:3-7
   Psalm - # 95
   Second Reading:: Romans 5:1-2, 5-8
   Gospel: John 4:5-42
Next Sunday – April 3rd – Fourth Sunday of Lent “A”  
   First Reading: 1 Samuel 16:1. 6-7, 10-13
   Psalm - # 23
   Second Reading: Ephesians 5:8-14
   Gospel: John 9:1-41
_________________________________________________

THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT “A” – Our first reading today is from Exodus.  
The people complain that they have no water to drink and God asked Moses 
to strike a rock and water came out of the rock for the people and animals to 
drink.   And in the gospel, Jesus is resting at the well and asks  a woman to 
give him a drink.  He tells her about her life.  She is surprised.

 TODAY, WE WELCOME FATHER MIKE MCCAFFERY as usual.  Thanks     
  Father for being with us today.
             
TODAY, meeting for St. Mark’s after Mass and coffee.         

DONATIONS FOR THE DEAF IN JAPAN - We have begun a collection for 
the Deaf people who suffered from the terrible earthquake in Japan.  If you 
wish to donate some money to help them you may give it to John Shores or 
to Sister Elizabeth.   On the website, the deaf lady said that the money will 
go 100% to help the Deaf people in Japan.    This is a good thing to do for 
Lent because during Lent we are encouraged to give alms (money) to 
help people in need.   If we were the ones who suffered from a huge 
earthquake, we would want people to help us too.

CHRISM MASS at St. Joseph’s  Basilica, Monday, April 18th -  Anyone 
interested in going please give your name to Sister Elizabeth.   Janet 
Varaska will be interpreting for this.    

COMING BAPTISM – Benjamin Michael Marcotte, the baby son of Ralph 
and Rowena Marcotte will be baptized on Easter Sunday and this will be 
followed by a Luncheon or Potluck Lunch afterwards.   More details about 
this will be coming later.
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